January 25, 1996

EA 95-216

Pub’ic Service Electric and Gas Company
ATTN: Mr. Leon R. Eliason
Chief Nuclear Office and President
Nuclear Business Unit
Post Office Box 236
Hancocks Bridge, New Jersey 08023

Gentlemen:

This 4111 acknowledge receipt of your letter dated January 11, 1996 «nd

your electronic transfer of §100,000 in payment for the civi) penalty proposed
by the NRC in a letter dated D¢ or 12, 1985. Your corrective actions will
be examined during future inspec.ions.

Sincerely,

Joseph R. Gray, Deputy Directo
Office of Enforcement
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